
 
 

GOLF COMMITTEE 
                                                                       September 11, 2018 

7:00 PM 
Olde Barnstable Fairgrounds Golf Course 

Minutes: Approved 
 

Roll Call: RICHARD ALIBERTI  Present 
  GEOFFREY CONVERSE Present at 7:30pm 

BRIAN CONWAY  Present  
FRED PARKER   Present 
JOHN COOKSON  Present  
RON MATROS  Present 
KEITH HOCHSTEIN  Absent 

 
ALSO PRESENT:    BRUCE MCINTYRE 
 
Chair Parker reads statement in accordance with MGL Ch. 30.A.S.20 regarding public taping at 
meetings- No one responds as taping the meeting 
 
Public Comments 
 
Motion duly made by John Cookson to approve the minutes of the August 2018 meeting. 
Seconded by Richard Aliberti 
 Vote: so voted unanimously 
  
   
Welcome New Committee Member – Ron Matros 
 Chair Parker welcomes new committee member Ron Matros.  Ron thanks Fred and the board for the 
opportunity and gives a brief history of his experience regarding golf.    
Chair Parker gives some info on the meeting tonight and then hands it over to Bruce 
 
 
Director of Golf Maintenance Report – Bruce McIntyre 

Bruce gives a recap of the harsh conditions this summer that the maintenance staff has had to deal with this 
year and compliments them all on a job well done.   
 
Director of Golf Report – Bruce McIntyre- the Member Guest was sold out and a huge success, we also hosted the Dolly 
Sullivan Golf Tournament at Hyannis and got some good press out of it.  Very busy still on the weekend, most weekends 
are sold out.  Bruce discussed a meeting he had to go over the 2020 budget coming up and the Capital Improvement 
Project coming up over the next 5 years. 
  
 
 

 

The Town of Barnstable 
Office of Community Services 

367 Main Street, Hyannis, MA 02601 
Lynne M. Poyant, Director 

Office: 508-862-4956 
Fax: 508-862-4782 

 
Barnstable Golf (Olde Barnstable Fairgrounds and Hyannis Golf Course) Marine & Environmental Affairs: 508-790-6272 
     508-362-2606   Senior Services:    508-862-4750 
Hyannis Youth & Community Center:   508-790-6345   Veteran’s Service:    508-778-8740 
Recreation:    508-790-6345 Youth Services :      508-790-6345



Financial Update – McIntyre- as a whole we are up year to date, the good weather has certainly helped.  Rounds are up 
1500 so far but on 78 of those are fee paying rates.  We are starting September strong and hope it continues into the fall.   
    
 
Continued Discussion of Fee Rates for 2019- Bruce hands out the Community Services Department Golf Division Rate 
and Fee packet (Exhibit#1) to the committee and reads portions of it. Fred asked about the turf equipment. John Cookson 
asked about the retirement plan numbers. Fred asked about the resident rate. Numerous rates discussed by the 
committee.  Ron Matros suggested having a much higher rate, it is the best deal on Cape Cod. 
 
 
 
Determination of need for a special meeting on Sept. 27 @ 5:30 PM and start time for October meeting. 
 
After discussion it was decided that there will be another meeting on September 27th 
 
 
 
 
MOTION TO ADJOURN duly made by Richard ALiberti SECONDED BY Brian Conway                   
Vote: so voted unanimously 
 
 
 
Adjourn    8:43 PM  
Respectfully submitted 
Wayne R. Malcolm 
  

Public files are available for viewing during normal business hours   
** Further detail may be obtained by viewing the video via Channel 18 on demand or at 

http://www.townofbarnstable.us/GolfCommittee **  
 
 
 


